

Executive Headteacher: Mrs K Siedle Head of School: Ms. P Donnelly Telephone: 01482 342645

Email: admin@stvhull.org Website: www.stvhull.org

Twitter: @Vinnies_Hull St. Vincent's Newsletter

'We learn, explore, challenge and respect; sharing Christ's love through all that we do'

Friday 10th February 2023

Dear parents and carers,

The children have been working incredibly hard and it has been wonderful to see their progress! All classes have a focus topic each half term. Please remember to ask your child about their learning Talking with people at home about their learning really helps the children to retrieve their new knowledge and supports them in remembering more.

I am delighted to let you know that Miss Morgan has welcomed her new baby Caleb into her family. I am sure you will join me in congratulating her on this very happy news.

A special thank you to those who were able to help out at the school disco. The children all had a fantastic time - we have some great dancers!

Ms. Donnelly Head of School

Good News Award				
Week Ending:	30/01/2023	06/02/2023		
FS2	Jekabs, Santino	Isla, Arlo		
Year 1	Mildred, Andy	Maja		
Year 2	Sienna	Marta		
Year 3	Mishel, Mahreen	Alban, Elizabeth, Ellisa		
Year 4	Zofia, Jawadur	Laura, Sara		
Year 5	Mila, Elowen	Alex		
Year 6	Celestine	Oliwia, Lukasz M		
HUB	Jessica	Marcel		

Mon, Tues, Wed

Value of the week Award				
Week Ending:	3/02/2023	09/02/2023		
Value:	Learn	Challenge/Kindness		
FS2	Zuzanna	Jakub, Anna		
Year 1	Amelia B	Ezra, Kenneth		
Year 2	Bergin	Umaira		
Year 3	Alejandro	Dorian, Stanley		
Year 4	Oscar, Bartosz	Deborah, Niya		
Year 5	Erina	Mila		
Year 6	Owen	Izabela		
The Hub	Marcel	William, Rasheed		

KEY DATES:

20.03.2023

Date	Time	Event
10.02.2023	3.25pm	School closes for half term
20.02.2023	8:45am	School opens for Spring 2
21.02.2023		Y1 museum trip
22.02.2023	09:30am	Ash Wednesday Mass at St. Vincent's Church
27.02.2023	Mon - Weds	Y5/Y6 Bikeability
27.02.2023	15:45	Parents Evening
01.03.2023		Y4 water lab trip
01.03.2023	15:45	Parents Evening
02.03.2023	ALL DAY	World Book Day
17.03.2023	10:00 and 14:00	Y3/Y4 Performance
l	1	

Y5 PGL Residential

Sport at STV:



Our netballers have been busy practising ready for the start of the Hull Active Schools netball league.



Pupils from Y3 and Y4 represented the school at a dodgeball festival. They had a great time!



Term dates 2022-2023

Spring Term

School opens - Tuesday 3rd January
School closes for half term - Friday 10th February
School opens - Monday 20th February
School closes - Friday 1st March
School closed for Easter - Monday 3rd April - Friday 14th April

Summer Term

School opens - Monday 17th April
May Day - school closed - Monday 1st May

Extra Bank Holiday - school closed - Monday 8th May

School closes for half term - Friday 26th May

School opens - Monday 5th June

School closes for summer - Thursday 20th July

Attendance

Attendance					
Week Ending:	3/2/2023	09/02/2023			
FS2	93%	91%			
Year 1	94.5%	96%			
Year 2	96%	95%			
Year 3	97%	**98.7%**			
Year 4	95.5%	**98.7%**			
Year 5	94%	95.3%			
Year 6	**98%**	97.7%			
Whole School	95%	95.6%			

Each week, the class with the highest percentage of attendance is rewarded with an extra playtime.
Our whole school target for attendance is 96%.

If your child is going to be absent from school due to illness, a parent/carer must call or email school each morning of absence by 8.30am. If we do not have a reason for absence, a home visit will be made by a member of staff.

Report absence on: 01482 342645 or admin@stvhull.org



Meet our Safeguarding Team

Below are our Safeguarding Team consisting of: Designated Safeguarding Lead– Mrs. Bell Deputy Safeguarding Lead– Mrs. Windeler Deputy Safeguarding Lead– Miss. Barwick

If you have any concerns or worries regarding your child's welfare, then please do not hesitate to get in touch and arrange an appointment via the school office.



afeguarding De



Deputy Safeguarding

Learning at STV

Year 4 have had an exciting half term learning all about electricity! We have made circuits, experimented with conductors and insulators and even added switches. During History lessons we have learnt about the Romans, especially their army, and made shields.









Year 3 have loved learning about the Ancient Egyptians! We have recently made papyrus and decorated it using our knowledge of Egyptian Gods and hieroglyphics. In PE, we have really enjoyed working with Alice from the Yorkshire Cricket Board. Our maths skills have improved as we have been learning all about angles and especially right angles!

Year 6 have enjoyed designing and making bread with different toppings. We taste tested different breads and toppings, designed our own before making the bread dough. It was great fun!









Year 2 have been finding out about the work of Mary Anning, looking at fossils and how they are made and preserved and evidence of dinosaurs such as where they lived, what they ate and different types of dinosaurs. The dinosaur topic was also linked to our English where the children wrote a report based on their own dinosaur. In maths they have been working on the 2, 5 and 10 x tables and problem solving based on this. Science has been life processes and living things, looking at different categories of living things and how we know whether things are living or not.

Learning at STV

The HUB have focussed on choosing stronger words to suit the purpose of their writing about the jungle. To inspire us, we have used the famous painting 'Surprised!' by Henri Rousseau and listened to the sounds of the rainforest. We have also created our own jungle collages filled with fantastic creatures and beautiful plants.







Year 1 have been learning about Amy Johnson during our History lessons. In science we have been investigating different materials. We have been busy writing our own versions of Little Red Riding Hood too. One of the highlights of this half term was Internet Safety Day and Art week.







Year 5 have enjoyed Dance in PE. They showed off some great moves and learned about mirroring. These were made more enjoyable as we used the Just Dance videos for incritation!

inspiration!





F1 and F2 have had great fun exploring all things that hide in the dark. We launched with our foundation stage 'dark day' where the children were able to explore shadow and began to read 'owl babies'. This took natural course and the children followed on their interests of learning all about nocturnal animals and their habitats, we made wonderful animal fact files. Some children took this further and were really keen to find out what was higher than the sky and began to explore space and planets!







FEBRUARY



HOLIDAY G

13TH FEBRUARY - 17TH FEBRUARY





FROM £20



9:30AM-4:30PM WRAP AROUND FROM 8AM-5:30PM



extra—time options from



KIDSTAKEOVER.CO.UK

- kidstakeover ()
- kidstakeovercamps @
 - fskidscamps 🔰



LLERSSOCCERACADEMY.CO.UK

- ballers.soccer.hull
- ballers.soccer
- BallersAcademy1















BOOK NOW!

Call our team on

0330 088 7022

Or scan the OR code to book online



10% OFF SIBLING DISCOUNT

WE ACCEPT A VARIETY OF PAYMENT OPTIONS











U17 7EJ Beverle



COTTINGHAM HIGH SCHOOL

HU16 5PX

South Cave HYMERS COLLEGE



Brough HU3 1LW

Barton-upon-Humber











FOOTBALL CAMP









LADIES

13TH & 14TH FEBRUARY, 2023
NORTH CAVE PLAYING FIELDS, CHURCH ST, HU15 2LJ
10AM - 3PM | AGES 6 - 12 | 2 DAY PASS: £25

HULLCITYLADIES.COM